Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida's Turnpike Enterprise announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, January 23, 2014, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Deerwood Bonita Lakes Park, 14445 SW 122nd Avenue, Miami, Florida 33186
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This Pre-Construction Public Information Meeting is being held to provide the public with details about the upcoming widening of Florida's Turnpike from north of Eureka Drive to south of Killian Parkway. Construction is scheduled to begin in January 2014. This project is located in Miami-Dade County, Florida, (Financial Project Identification Number 406096-1).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Sonyha Rodriguez-Miller, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P.O. Box 9828, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33310-9828 or by email at Sonyha.Rodriguez-Miller@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sonyha Rodriguez-Miller at (954)934-1276 or by email at Sonyha.Rodriguez-Miller@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Sonyha Rodriguez-Miller at (954)934-1276 or by email at Sonyha.Rodriguez-Miller@dot.state.fl.us.
